
 

Posted on 05/12/2023 

CUPE LOCAL 454 
Information Bulletin 

 

December 5, 2023 

In a collaborative effort to advance our strong working 
relationship, The City of Delta and CUPE Local 454, are 
happy to announce that we have agreed that the City will 
extend the inflationary support payment to those Union 
members that did not previously receive payment but 
were employed by the City in the calendar year 2022, and 
on the date of ratification of the 2023 Memorandum of 
Agreement.    

Members can expect to receive the inflationary support 
payment on December 15, 2023. 

In solidarity, 

Sam Abulail 
President, CUPE Local 454 
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